From: DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR

To: jmohr5@new.rr.com

Cc: Ken Ebbott (kebbott@fehr-graham.com); DuFresne, Kristin 1 - DNR
Subject: RE: Tidy Cleaners Investigation Proposal

Date: Thursday, June 08, 2017 7:34:51 AM

Jim — The DNR is in receipt of your May 10, 2017 email. Per the submitted information the DNR
understands Tidy Cleaners will be moving forward the scope of work (additional site investigation)
prepared by Fehr-Graham. Please provide the DNR with a signed version of the proposal provided
your email and a tentative date for starting the work.

Thank you and feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

We are committed to service excellence.

Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did.

Kristin DuFresne
Phone: (920) 662-5443
Kristin.dufresne@wisconsin.gov

From: jmohr5@new.rr.com [mailto:jmohr5@new.rr.com]
Sent: Wednesday, May 10, 2017 1:21 PM

To: DuFresne, Kristin | - DNR; kebbott@fehr-graham.com
Subject: Fwd: Tidy Cleaners Investigation Proposal
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